
September Newsletter 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Summer has come and gone and now the fall season is upon us.  Our Preschool has been 
blessed with an increase in enrollment since last year.   Our newly elected Board of 
Directors have a spirit of unity and sense of purpose in moving our congregation forward.  
Thanks be to God! 

Please note that there are new things that will be taking place in our congregation 
beginning in September.   A weekly prayer service will be held each Thursday evening 
from 7-7:30.   This is a wonderful opportunity to come together in prayer to petition our 
gracious God to bless our work and lives together.   If you have any prayer requests, 
please let me know.   

We will be offering new Bible studies as well.   Of course, you are invited to the Sunday 
morning Bible study at 9 am in the Moeller Room.  Our topic is how we can become a 
more welcoming church.   Please note the other Bible study opportunities available and 
plan on using these as opportunities to grow in your faith. 

Our mission statement is to make disciples who will daily walk with Jesus.   Please invite 
your friends and relatives to walk with us as we follow Jesus.   It is really simple to invite 
someone to church.   You will be surprised at how many people you know are simply 
waiting to be asked!   Churches who invite people to come to church are churches who 
have guests and visitors who come to church.   It is really that simple.   So extend the 
invitation, and ask God to bless the response! 

May God bless you as you daily walk with Jesus! 

Pastor Davidson


